
 

 

  

 

Virtue Focus 

‘Ok’ – With a Smile  

 

Week 8 Events Uniform Shop Hours  

Monday 1:30pm – 3:30pm 

Tuesday 1:30pm – 3:30pm 

Thursday 1:30pm – 3:30pm 

 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6:00pm 

Sunday 8:00am 

Sunday 9:30am 

Sunday 6:00pm 

 

 

Good Morning 

Monday 22/3 

Canteen Closed 

ACPS Swimming Carnival (Years 4-6) 

Thank You 

Tuesday 23/3 

Canteen Closed 

12pm EARLY CLOSE – Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Winking 

Wednesday 24/3 

Canteen Open – Pre Orders Only 

3:10pm – 3:40pm Homework Club in the Library 

Thumbs Up 

Thursday 25/3 

Canteen Open – Pre Orders Only 

Harmony Day 

2:30pm Assembly 

3:10pm – 3:40pm Homework Club in the Library 

Friendship 

Friday 26/3 

Canteen Open – Pre Orders Only 

Dancesport Years 4 - 6 

MJR & Virtue Focus: ‘Ok’ – With a Smile - Often, when we are asked to do something, we do it reluctantly. We might look 

grumpy about it. We might even backchat. This makes doing what we have been asked to do even harder. Next time 

someone asks you to do something – at school or at home – practise saying ‘Ok’ – with a smile and see what a difference it 

makes. Remember, you will be Making Jesus Real when you say ‘Ok’ – with a smile. 

Notes to Parents – 1. Choir Commitment Note 2. Zuludesk Note Years 4-6 3. Bug Club Note Pre Primary - Year 2 4. ACPS 

Swimming Carnival Note Years 4-6 

Pre Kindy 2021 – We are now taking enrolments for our Pre Kindy class of 2021. Children can attend Pre Kindy once they have 

turned three years old. Applications and information booklets are available from the office. 

Kindy 2022 and 2023 – We are now interviewing for Kindy 2022 and 2023 classes. If your child is born between 1 July 2017 and 

30 June 2018, they are eligible to attend Kindy in 2022. Applications are available from the office or online.  

Parent/Teacher Interviews – A reminder that the online bookings for Parent/Teacher interviews closes at 10pm tonight. Please 

use the following link: https://www.trybooking.com/BPPME to make your booking. 

Containers for Change – A reminder that Assumption is participating in the Containers for Change program, raising funds for 

our school. If you have any cans or bottles you wish to donate, please bring take them to the big containers for change bin 

outside of the Science room. Thank you for helping both the environment and our school. 

ACPS Garden Club – If you have an interest in gardening and would like to join like minded parents and grandparents, to 

become part of our new ACPS Garden Club, please register your interest with the school office.  

Holiday Fun – These April holidays METRONET will have a full-scale model on display at Yagan Square, giving people an early 

opportunity to see inside Perth’s new C-Series trains. Visitors will be able to walk through the carriage and along with the rail 

car, there is a 1:50 scale model on display, and kids can get involved with a scavenger hunt. Thursday morning between 9am-

10am are reserved for Quiet Hour, where the display will be low sensory to cater for those who prefer to experience the train in 

this environment. Walk-ins will be welcome and families wanting to skip the queue will be able to register for free VIP tickets at 

www.metronet.wa.gov.au/all-aboard.  

Trinity College Open Day – Trinity College will be holding an Open Day on Wednesday 24 March. Discover Trinity College at 

their Open Day to learn more about the unique TC Spirit and the vast curricular and co-curricular opportunities that the 

College has to offer. Sessions will be held at 9am and 4pm. Please register your details online at: 

www.trinity.wa.edu.au/enrolments/tour-trinity/open-day.   

 OSHClub Assumption provides before and after school care for your children in a safe and caring 

environment. We are located on the school grounds in the demountable building. Upon arrival, please phone 

0432337624 for staff to let you in. OSHClub hours are 7am – 9am and 2:30pm – 6pm. You can obtain more information from 

www.oshclub.com.au or call 1800 460 870 or 9261 3200.  

 

Do not forget to get your Easter donations and raffle tickets 
into the office before the Annual Easter Raffle on 1 April. 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2FBPPME&data=04%7C01%7CDenise.Teasdale%40cewa.edu.au%7C9eb689bbd1724f11292b08d8e8337d61%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C637514655124669806%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=oOqN0ZnaPoWJZQ3HUzcfyqQLCqMDqdwcYKr31p2%2F8ec%3D&reserved=0
http://www.metronet.wa.gov.au/all-aboard
http://www.trinity.wa.edu.au/enrolments/tour-trinity/open-day
https://webmail.cathednet.wa.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=f15d8741769a4611ac49381e3f15d4ad&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.oshclub.com.au%2f

